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After a successful year in 2014 the Cricket Ireland Coaches Association (CICA)
now has around 150 members, 50 of which are from the NCU area. In 2015 the
NCUCA will once again be working in conjunction with the CICA to increase the
standards of coaching and meet the needs of coaches within the NCU.

Some of the benefits for members in 2015 are:

* Insurance cover will be provided

* Access to key ECBCA resources

* Additional resources from ICC Europe are available

* Bespoke O’Neills CICA clothing

* Access to CICA dropbox folder

* Access to NCUCA dropbox folder

* A copy of the CICA newsletter

* Opportunity to attend the first CICA conference in March

* Advanced notice of upcoming Coaching Courses

* Option to attend 12 ‘Playsmart’ workshops for free / reduced price

To become a member of the Coaches Association you require:

* A Current Police Check (Access NI/Garda Vetting/CRB)
* An ECB Level One or equivalent coaching qualification

(eg. ‘Welcome to Coaching’ or ‘ICC Introduction to Cricket’)
* A payment of £35 made directly to Cricket Ireland

Both the CICA (@CricketCoachEd) and NCUCA (@ncucoaches) twitter pages
will have the most up to date information with regards to coaching in your
area.

Please note that becoming a member of the CICA automatically makes you a
member of the NCUCA. For any further information about coaching within
Cricket Ireland visit:

http://www.cricketireland.ie/get-involved/coaching

Contact CICA Contact NCUCA
Email: coached@cricketireland.ie Email: Scott.Irvine@cricketireland.ie
Twitter: @CricketCoachEd Twitter: @ncucoaches



